
 

 

 

It is hereby informed that Students' Union of Netaji Nagar College is going to organize Freshers

Welcome Programme at 'Niranjan Sadan

12:00 noon onwards. 

All teaching, non-teaching staff members, Librarian and students are requested to attend the 

programme to make it a grand success.

 

                                                                            
                                                                                          

                                                                                       

                                                                                            

                                                                                                  

                                                                                      

Copy to: 

1. College Website 

2. All  Classes 

3. Principal’s Notice Book 

4. Teachers’ Notice Book 

5. Non-Teaching Notice Book  

6. Students’ Notice Board 

7.  Students’ Union 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 FRESHERS’ WELCOME 

It is hereby informed that Students' Union of Netaji Nagar College is going to organize Freshers

Welcome Programme at 'Niranjan Sadan’, Bijoygarh, on Friday 22
nd

 November

eaching staff members, Librarian and students are requested to attend the 

programme to make it a grand success. 

 
 

                                                                            
                                                                                          (Dr. Amrita Dutta)

                                                                                        Principal 

                                                                                            Netaji Nagar College 
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